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“I am only one; but still I am one. I cannot do everything; but 

still I can do something. And because I cannot do everything, I 

will not refuse to do the something that I can do.”  

– E. E. Hale, American writer 
 

Collaborations 

Help for the Bahamas 

The LMSNA is hosting a drive for the Bahamas after they lost 

everything during hurricane Dorian. A box to collect donations is 

located in the library. Items that are needed include:  

Building supplies: plywood/lumber, roofing materials, nails 

Cleaning supplies: mops and buckets, trash bags, gloves 

Groceries: water, canned goods, non-perishable dry foods 

Home and outdoor items: generators, air mattresses, blankets 

Safety and hygiene items: first aid kits, flashlights, diapers 

Upcoming Events 

Oct. 13-20: C23 & C24 Fall break 

Oct. 21: Quarter 2 & 4 start 

Oct. 23: LMSNA Board Meeting at 12 pm 

Oct. 31: Happy Halloween! 

 

 

Faculty Spotlight 

Professor Lind 

Favorite color: mandarin red 

and "hot" pink 

Favorite food: enchiladas and 

cake 

Favorite movie: "The Passion of 

the Christ” 

First job: working for my dad in 

his office. He was a "general 

practitioner" MD 

Places I’ve traveled: outside of 

US-Mexico and various 

Caribbean islands on cruises 

Nursing career: medical-

surgical, surgical ICU, home 

care, public health, telephone 

triage, and teaching 

Life advice: "You shall love the 

Lord your God with all of your 

heart, with all your soul, with all 

your strength, and with all your 

mind, and your neighbor as 

yourself." Luke 10:27, 

Deuteronomy 6:5, Leviticus 

19:18 

 

Happy Birthday! 

Pam Serrano: Oct. 7 

Denise Maranhao: Oct. 13 

Ivan Sanabria: Oct. 22 

Nhi Nguyen: Oct. 23 

Tierra Ourada: Oct. 24 


